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March 4, 2016 

Mitsubishi Chemical Holdings Corporation 

 

Notice Regarding Trade Name of New Integrated Company 

 

Mitsubishi Chemical Holdings Corporation today announced that the company created by the merger of 

three consolidated subsidiaries — Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation, Mitsubishi Plastics, Inc., and 

Mitsubishi Rayon Co., Ltd. — will be called Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation. The merger, which takes 

effect on April 1, 2017, was announced in a press release titled “Notice Regarding Integration of Three 

Consolidated Subsidiaries” on December 9, 2015. 

 

Trade name of the new integrated company: Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation 

*The merging company, Mitsubishi Rayon’s trade name will be changed to the above, effective April 1, 2017. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Public Relations and Investor Relations Office 

Mitsubishi Chemical Holdings Corporation 

Tel: [+81] (0)3-6748-7140 

 

 


